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End of term 2 
Friday 26th June is the last day of term 2 

School will finish at 2.15pm. 
The SRC are inviting students to wear casual dress on Friday 

 and bring a gold coin donation. 
 Buses will run at the earlier time of 2.15pm.  

Parents/Carers are reminded to make  

arrangements for the earlier collection and care of their children.  
  

Term 3 will commence on Monday 13th July  

End of Term 2 
 
It is almost the end of Term 2 and we can look back at one of the most extraordinary periods of 
schooling in recent times.  While Mildura remains insulated from the impact of coronavirus, it still 
looms as a threat to our communities health.   
Going into Term 3, we will be maintaining many of the measures that have been put in place to 
keep our school site safe.  We will keep our parent community informed if there are significant 
changes during the holiday break. 
 
Next term we will welcome back the principal David Midgley, who will be returning after a well-
earned break.   
 
Reports will go home at the end of this week and we are planning to hold student-learning confer-
ences early in Term 3 to have conversations about student learning. 
 
I would like to thank all families for their support and cooperation this term as we have negotiated 
these changes.  Please all stay safe and healthy over the break and we look forward to seeing eve-
ryone back next term. 
 
Ben Nicholson 
Acting Principal 



 

 

 

 

12/06/2020 
1C-Serenity Byers 
1K-Amirul Abdul Rahman 
1P-Tiana Moimoi 
2A-Sophie Lye 
2B-Esat Erdal 
2T-Olivia Pryor 
3M-Connor Miller  
4M-Colbie Beaumont 
4S-Blake Clarke-Thomas 
 

19/06/2020 
PC-Charlotte Kenna 
PS-Leslie Lawson 
PZ-Sania Mohd Syaifullah 
1C-Jahnaya Kainga Moa  
1K-Koloa Fakakoloa 
1P-Brandon Nguyen 
2A-Kobie Miles 
2B-Alisha O’Farrell 
2T-Hope French 
3C-Jaxon Mulraney 
3M-Irfan Zamiri 
4M-Mahdi Jafari 
4R-Hunter Doyle 
4S-Declan Moore 
5M-Hunter Bowman 
5T-Zac Lewis 
6A-Andrew  Rosebottom 
6B-Sabelle Hunt 

Prep 2021 enrolments 
 now open. 

If your child is attending Mildura Primary school in 2021 
please contact the office on 50231851.  

Tours of the school are being conducted individually,  
please call the office to book a tour. 
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School Uniform Price List 
School uniform is compulsory at  

Mildura Primary School.  
School uniforms are available at all times from the 
office. We also have limited stock of second hand 

uniforms. 

Polo – Short & long sleeve  $22.00 
Basketball Shorts    $10.00 
Track/cotton pants   $18.00 
Skorts      $17.00 
Skorts(stretch material)   $13.00 
Fleecy Zip Jacket    $22.00 
Windcheater    $15.00 
Bucket Hat      $ 9.00 
Surf Hat     $10.00 
School bag with logo   $32.00 
Library Bag    $10.00 

UPDATING STUDENT  
CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Sometimes it is important for the school to contact 
parents or guardians immediately. For this reason it 
is important that ALL the information in the school 
records is kept up to date. It is essential that the 
school have a current emergency telephone number 
of the parent / guardian as well as one of a close, 
reliable friend. 

 
 
 
 
Student banking will recommence in term 3 
 
Remember, every Tuesday is student 
banking day! Bring your bank book into 
the office or to your teacher every Tues-
day and start saving! 
If you don't have a Commonwealth Dol-
larmite account and would like to open 
one, visit the Commonwealth Bank for 
details. 



 

 

 

Week 10 was our school’s Fun Run, and what 
an event it was. So many students came 

dressed up ready to run. Everyone tried their 
hardest and it was so good to see everyone 
running or walking around the oval. A big 
congratulations to all the award winners.  

Everyone should be very proud. 

MPS FUN RUN 



 

 

School Photo Day  
On Wednesday 22nd July, school photos will be taken at Mildura PS,  

this is the second week of term 3. 
The photo below is for information and pricing only,  
please don’t use this to order your child's photos. 

Photo envelopes will be sent home on the  
first day of term 3. 


